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“Officer Involved Shooting” 
 
On Saturday, November 01, 2008, at approximately 2310 hours, officers responded to 
538 Foster Street, for a family disturbance call.  Upon arrival the suspect was observed 
outside of his residence holding a bow and arrow.  As officers approached the suspect 
he raised the bow, aimed it towards one of the officers, and an officer involved shooting 
occurred.   
 
The suspect, later identified as David Glen Cruse, 46 yoa of Tomball, was transported 
Herman Hospital via life flight and treated for a gunshot wound, and was in stable 
condition at the time of this press release.  Suspect Cruse was charged with Aggravated 
Assault with a Deadly Weapon Against a Police Officer. 
 
This incident is being investigated by members of the Tomball Police Department and 
Harris County District Attorney’s Office.   
 
In accordance with police department protocol, the officer involved in the incident has 
been placed on paid administrative leave. 
 
 
 


